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    New Bean Bag/Seating area       Snooker Table and Seating          Games and Activities 

This month’s newsletter we wanted to share our exciting news. We have moved to our new offices and 
location. Our address details and contact details can be found on the letterhead above. All the staff at T&W 
CVS have been busy creating a brand new family zone ready to welcome you all back. Keep an eye out for news 
of when we accommodate you all back face to face. We also want to invite you in for a look around before we 
open the doors to Friday drop ins etc. You will see from the images the space and resources we have. We will 
get a walkthrough video done from bus station to Hazledine house as well to help find us.  
We feel so privileged to be in the heart of the community and access to so many services which can help and 
support you in the community and Jane, Sheila, Tracey and myself look forward to joining us soon. 
 
Kindest regards 
Wendy Longfield Service Manager             
T&W CVS – Telford Autism Hub 
 

http://www.telfordautismhub.org.uk/
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Friday 9th July - Zoom session – 11am – 12pm  

General chat hosted by the TAH team.  

If you would like to attend, please contact the hub prior to the event on 01952 916109 so we can 

share log in details for this session. 

On the 23rd July 11am – 12 noon we would like to invite you to a Zoom session where you can share 

your ideas of outdoor events to host over the Summer in and around the Town Centre. We really do 

value your input.  

If you would like to attend, please contact the hub prior to the event on 01952 916109 so we can 

share log in details for this session. 

Can’t attend? Please email: admin@telfordautismhub.org.uk with ideas for outdoor events. 

Every Saturday from 3rd July Telford Town Centre will be introducing it’s Quiet Hour from 9 – 10am. 

Customers will find the mall areas and stores less noisy. Music will be turned off where possible, 

providing a more welcome experience for customers. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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Don’t forget to pay a visit to The Retreat! The re-

launch will be on Monday 19th July.  The Retreat 

Rooftop Garden provides a quiet space with a 

wide range of sensory experiences where visitors 

can immerse themselves in the scents, textures 

and colours of this relaxing space. Located on the 

3rd floor of the Next & Zara car park, by House of 

Fraser.                                                     
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